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TTC Green Bus Program – Procurement Authorization for 
New eBus and Employee Parking Lots On-Grade Pavement 
Rehabilitation at Mount Dennis Bus Garage 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 13, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize the award of Contract X1-10 for Mount Dennis Bus Garage New eBus and 
Employee Parking Lots – On-Grade Pavement Rehabilitation to Maystar General 
Contractors Inc. in the amount of $10,870,600.00, inclusive of all taxes based on the 
lowest-priced compliant bid. 


